
    

      MINUTES 

 
School Safety and Security Committee 

Monday, October 19, 2020 

7:30 P.M. 

Zoom Meeting 

 

 

Call to Order 
Patricia Del Monaco, First Selectman, called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 

Public Comment 
There was no public comment. 

 

Meeting Dates and Locations 
Pat Del Monaco stated that they set quite a few dates at the previous meeting and if everyone was okay 

with those dates, they would leave them. 

 

 

School Safety Design Committee for School Building Projects 

Executive Session 

Pat Del Monaco made a motion to enter executive session for purposes of discussing this.  She invited Dr. 

Rich Sanzo, Dr. Pat Cosentino, Christine O’Hare, Jeff Elliot and Lauren Braren from JCJ, Ed Sbordone- 

BOE, Mark Schweitzer from Colliers, Bruce Taylor and Mike Gill-NF Fire Department, Maria Evans-

Emergency Management Director and Phil Ross-Director of Buildings and Grounds NF Public Schools. 

Samantha Mannion seconded the motion and all were in favor. 

 

Pat Del Monaco asked if there were any other comments or items for the next meeting. Samantha 

Mannion stated that she would like an update on Speak Up.  Pat Cosentino said they will bring Karen 

Fildes to the next meeting to provide an update. 

 

 

Adjournment 

Pat Del Monaco made a motion for adjournment. Samantha Mannion seconded.  All in favor. 
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